
 

 

 

 

 

Super Readers TIP of the Month 

Visit our FREE online BOOK LIBRARY. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Tumble Book Library contains Story 
Books, Read-Alongs, Videos, Puzzles, and 

even a Playlist that can be displayed/played 
in English, Spanish, or French. 

So much fun! 
 

Scan the QR code below to access free 
online books!  

 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Superkids Duck Derby has started! 

 

Groundhogs Day Fun! 
February 2, 2023 

 

Cass’s Cooking Corner 

Students have received their Duck BINGO Card for the first month.  This card will be collected on February 17, 2023. Students 
can achieve BINGO by completing the tasks in the squares (diagonally, up/down, or across) for a RUBBER DUCKY 

entry in the GENERAL RUBBER DUCKY DERBY.   If a student completes all tasks, the student will be rewarded with a 
SPECIAL RUBBER DUCKY for entry into the GRAND PRIZE RUBBER DUCKY DERBY!   Derby is set for May.  

 

Are YOU up to the challenge? 

Mrs. Lavelle’s class from Dodson is ready!  

 
 

Jack Hartmann’s Groundhog’s Day Song 
 
 

 

Fun Fact about Groundhog’s (video) 

Groundhog’s Day Read Aloud 

 

View Cass’s favorite         
CUPCAKE recipe. 

Scan the QR code below for the 
recipe. 

 

 
 

It’s time to CELEBRATE US!  

 

During the month of February, we will CELEBRATE our 

accomplishments.  TEACHER and CLASS SHOUT OUTS 

can be seen by scanning the below code!  They will be 

posted weekly on our Superkids webpage! 

 

  

 


